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Haughton 
News MEETING INDIVIDUAL NEEDS 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 
 
 
JANUARY 
 
Fri 19th School Football Match  
  Haughton v Cherry Trees (am) 
  Home match at Haughton 
  
Tue 30th Makaton Beginners Workshop 
  (9.00amð3.30pm)  
 
Wed 31st Coffee Morning 
  (10.00amð12.00pm)   
   
FEBRUARY 
 
Tue 6th School Football Match 
  Haughton v Westcroft (am) 
  Away match at Westcroft School 
  
Tue 13th Makaton Beginners Workshop 
  (9.00amð3.30pm) 
 
Fri 16th Break up for Half Term Holiday 
 
Mon 26th Return to School  
 

Red Riding Hood Performance 

                             

 

  Dates for your Diary 

 

We raised a fantastic Ã65.54 

Thank you everyone! 

 

 

 

Thank you for 
your generous     

donations for our 
School Fund.  

 
 

 

Thank you to everyone who came along on    
Wednesday.  What a wonderful show it was!             
The children all looked fantastic in their costumes and       
performed brilliantly ð we are really proud of all of 
them!                        

CLASS 9 TOPIC WORK 
 
 

As part of their topic work on ñPush 
and Pullò the children in Class 9    
have enjoyed making air powered 
balloon vehicles.  



 
 

 

  
 
 
 

�³Circuss Starr  
Goes to Hollywood�´�� 

 

 
Tickets have been sent 
home to everyone who 
requested them.   
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We hope that all our families going  
enjoy the show! 


